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From: Holly

To: FGG, Public Comment
Subject: [External] Alpine Sports Complex - I Strongly Oppose!
Date: Wednesday, November 29, 2023 7:03:03 PM

My family and | moved to Alpine to avoid projects, traffic, and crowdedness precisely because we
sought refuge in the serenity and simplicity of rural life.

The proposed Alpine Sports Complex/Park threatens to bring exactly what we sought to escape! The
promise of tranquility and a connection to nature were the reasons behind our decision to make this
community our home.

The prospect of increased traffic, noise pollution, and the looming presence of an oversized urban
structure goes against the very essence of why we chose this place as our home and where we want
to raise our children! It undermines the values and lifestyle that attracted us here in the first place!

We believe in fostering a community that values harmony with nature, where families can enjoy the
outdoors without the intrusion of large-scale developments. Preserving the unique character of our
town is crucial for the well-being and happiness of its residents.

It's my sincere hope that the decision-makers take into account the desires and needs of the people
who call this area home. Let's protect what makes this place special rather than sacrificing it for a
project that contradicts the essence of our community.

Thank you for your time,
Holly Wymss

2138 Charles Dewitt Way, Alpine, CA 91901
619-261-3977
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